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Welcome to our Spring
Newsletter. This term we have
many exciting activities and
events planned. Our School
Council members have been
planning some fantastic
fundraising events for you to
take part in!

We would like to thank you for your
support in raising money for Children
in Need. 

We have a film night coming
up soon! 19th March.

Chocolate bingo is back!
Grab your tickets soon- 20th
March. 
Book your tickets through
the Weduc app!  

We are busy creating some fantastic fundraising
ideas in celebration of Lent and Easter. There are 2
events you can take part in! We will be having a
raffle to win one of three Easter bundles and a
‘Name that Bunny’ competition.You can take part
through buying raffle ticket strips for 50p or
choosing a name for £1! These can be purchased
at the end of the school day. 

‘We walk
by faith

and not by
sight‘  

2 Corinthians 5:7

We raised over
£100 by wearing
spots to show
support! 


